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It's time for Oregon parents and kids to have school choice. At least a little bit. Why 

are parents subject to district demands when it's their own child they want the best 

for? With the radical decision the unions and Kate Brown have put before parents this 

last 2 years, it's time to get rid of the tyrannical control. Parents need choice and kids 

deserve it. Let's face it, Oregon kids are behind. They need more advocacy for better 

schooling and that starts with allowing their parents to make the decisions. Not 

teachers unions and Kate Brown. Let's remove the 3% hindrance and let Oregon kids 

have a fighting chance. 


